
HDC Meeting Minutes – July 8th, 2019 
 
Attendance: Corey Rupp, Neil Huewe, Kurt Knott, Tony Manaussau, Mike Johnson, Bob Brink, Andy Haskell,  

Absent: Pete Stanke 

 

 

Mini Lumberjack Update – 32 players are signed up. Fitting nights are happening right now and 

overall support is good. Overall feel good about numbers for first year and if anyone registers yet direct 

to Corey Rupp to get them registered. 

 

Squirt Team Classification – HDC is recommending A1, A2, one B team and two equal C teams. We 

feel will really make the C teams competitive and avoid the challenge we had last year with our B teams 

not able to find competitive games. We know the A2 team will be challenged in some games but still 

competitive and we will schedule with top B teams and lower A teams to make schedule strong. 

 

Other Age Group Classifications – Here are HDC recommended team classifications for upcoming 

season: 

 Bantam 3 teams (AA,B1,B2) 

 Peewee 3 teams (AA, B1, B2) 

 12U 1 team (A) 

 Squirt 5 teams (A1,A1,B, two equal C’s) 

 10U two teams (A,B) 

 

Hockey Camps and Fall Ice – Camp registrations are at 31 and want to get to 60. Board has been 

recruiting and should be able to get to 60 so Fall Ice should be a go. Need to finalize schedule and fees 

for Fall ice. Looking at $40 for mites and 2 nights a week, $125 for all others for 4 nights a week. We are 

also looking at options to build in goalie clinics and possibly Power Skating. 

 

Coaching Applications – We will get the coaching applications going with a deadline of mid-August for 

travel coaches. HDC will meet in August to start looking at potential coaching assignments and if there 

are any potential gaps for coaches this year. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted:  Corey Rupp 


